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Comments: Greetings Jonathan Manning.

I have just read ALL of the letters of concern people have sent in, to date. So many thoughtful questions and
concerns.

As a 65 year old long time business owner in Hill City, and having grown up in Lead and seeing the sad sad
leftovers of mining, | am 100% against this project.

We will be dealing with more fires in the future, more loss of wildlife habitat, and more urban sprawl further
affecting wildlife.

Quite frankly I've lost all trust in Black Hills mining operations and promises of reclamation. Please stop this
nonsense and protect the Black Hills.

Susan Scheirbeck

*redacted*



